
BREWSTER SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 

Sabbath February 27, 2021 
 

9:30 a.m.  Lesson Study  
 “To Serve and to Save” 

10:45  a.m.       Church at Worship 

Welcome & Announcements  Beckie Bennett 

Invocation  

Offering                         UCC Advance Dan Stolp 

Offertory Piano 

Children’s Story Carol Hartzell 

Morning Prayer Debbie Kirk 

Prayer Response Piano 

Praise Time Edee Burns 

Opening Hymn                 “Give Me the Bible” #272 

Bible Memorization Challenge Luke 2                   

Jack Jensen Genesis 1 

Recorded Music     “In the Beginning” Triangelos 

Beckie Bennett Joshua 24:1-15 

Intermittent Special Music Flemings 

 Ed Burns 

 Doug Hartzell 

Rose Holder Psalm 23 

Charlotte Jensen John 16 

Recorded Music           “Who is Jesus?” 

Closing Hymn                 “Wonderful Words of Life” #286 

Benediction Steve Yamamoto 

Postlude  Piano 

                                         (General Dismissal) 

*********************************************** 

Deacon in Charge Joe Pace 

Worship Leader Beckie Bennett 

Piano  

  



Sunset tonight: 5:39 p.m. Sunset next Friday: 5:49 p.m. 

WEEKLY CALENDAR  

March   2 BACS Volunteer Group, 9 a.m. 

   3 Bible Study/Prayer Meeting, 7 p.m. 

   6 Speaker: Eric Haeger 

  Worship Leader: Hartzells 

  Deacon in Charge: Joe Pace 

  Offering: Church Budget 

 

CALLING ALL PRAYER WARRIORS: PRAY WITH THE UCC PRAYER TEAM! 

• Pray for our church leaders  

• Pray for the Chelan Spanish Adventist Group and pastor Jose Lemes. 

Pray for revival and for each member to reach one more for Jesus.  

• Pray for Harris Junior Academy in Pendleton Oregon. Pray they can 

reflect Jesus to their students, nurture them, teach them to think, and 

empower them to serve others.  

• Remember Moses Lake Adventist Church and their pastor, Clinton 

Meharry. Pray they can share the gospel with their community, healing 

for members, for the Holy Spirit, for their faith and ministries to 

increase, for God to bless the completion of their new church.  

• Pray for the Republic Adventist Church and their pastor, Jim McCurdy. 

Pray that they can reach people in their community for Jesus through 

their various ministries.  

• Pray for Summer VBS programs and for His Travelers.  

• Pray for members suffering from health issues.  

• Pray for our Country. 

As we double down on prayer in the new year, let us pray without ceasing.  Do 

you have a prayer request? Go to: www.uccsda.org/#prayer 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Pastor: Omar Rodriguez Church Phone – 509-689-3537 

Church Secretary: Angie Stolp secretary@brewstersda.com  

Office Hours –Thurs. 8 a.m. to 10 a.m.            509-846-5144 

Web page – www.brewstersda.com 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WELCOME TO BREWSTER ADVENTIST CHURCH!  Welcome to our guests and 

members.  May you be blessed as you worship with us today. 

PLEASE SILENCE CELL PHONES - We kindly request that you place your phone 

on silent during weekly Bible study as well as Sabbath School and Church 

Service.  Please step outside to make or receive phone calls. Thank you! 

OFFERINGS – Please place Church Offerings in the white church at the back of 

the sanctuary and Children’s Offerings in the red schoolhouse.  Thank you! 

ALTERNATE CHURCH -  is from 9:00–11:00 AM, in the Fellowship Room 

downstairs this Sabbath.  Masks and social distancing will be required of each 

participant.  Anyone is welcome who is willing to follow the 

requirements.  PLEASE, be respectful and cooperative with the above 

requests.  Thank you & Blessed Sabbath!!  

PASTOR’S MOVING TRUCK - We are expecting the household goods of Pastors 

Rodriquez’ to arrive Wednesday or Thursday (March 3 or 4th). If you are able to 

help unload, please call Debbie Kirk @509 679-5407 or Doreen Yamamoto 

@253 279-7456. We will be unloading at the barn located @ BACS.  Thank you! 

BACS VOLUNTEERS - Due to ongoing things that need attention at BACS, we are 

forming a group that will meet the first Tuesday of every month at 9 a.m. to do 

what needs to be done. If you are willing to be a part of this group, please call 

Debbie @ 509 679-5407 or Doreen @ 253 279-7456. Thank you! 

PIVOT — NPUC VIRTUAL CHILDREN'S MINISTRIES EXPO - The NPUC Virtual 

Children's Ministries Expo is scheduled for March 5 and 6. A wonderful 

educational event for those of you who care deeply and serve our children and 

young teens. PIVOT will inspire and encourage you. There will be 17 breakouts 

plus four breakouts presented in Spanish.  Keynote Speaker – Pastor Manny 

Cruz. The Expo is free, but registration is required. To register go to 

www.npuc.org/childrenexpo. For more information contact Patty Marsh 

(Pattym@uccsda.org) or Wendy Urbin (Wendyu@uccsda.org) at Upper Columbia 

Conference. 

GC SESSION MOVED TO ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI - The Executive Committee 

(EXCOM) of the Seventh-day Adventist Church voted Wednesday, February 17, 

2021, to move the 2022 General Conference (GC) Session, the quinquennial 

business meeting of the denomination, from Indianapolis, Indiana to St. Louis, 

Missouri, United States. The vote comes after GC Management was 

unexpectedly informed by the city of Indianapolis that the space in Indianapolis 

was no longer available for the June 6-11, 2022 dates. 

See news.uccsda.org/GCsession22421 for the rest of the story. 
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